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Dear Mark, 
 
Re: Submission of details pursuant to conditions 1 (construction management 
plan), 2 (surface water drainage scheme) and 3 (archaeological written scheme of 
investigation) on planning permission 6/2019/2782/VAR - Plot 6000, Land Adjacent 
to the Porsche Garage, Hatfield House, Hatfield Business Park, Hatfield, AL10 9UA 
 
ARCHAEOLOGICAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
Thank you for consulting me on the above application for discharge of conditions. 
 
I can confirm that the report on the archaeological trial trench evaluation of the site 
submitted by the applicant meets the requirements of this office, and that the evaluation 
was carried out in accordance with the agreed Written Scheme of Investigation. 
 
The evaluation did not identify any archaeological deposits, finds or features, due to 
previous ground reduction associated with the construction of the car park. 
 
No further archaeological work is required at the site, therefore, and I can advise full 
discharge of all remaining archaeological conditions. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information or 
clarification. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Alison Tinniswood BA MA ACIfA 
Historic Environment Advisor 
Environmental Resource Planning 

Mr Mark Peacock 
Planning 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council 

Environment and Infrastructure 
Director: Mark Kemp 

Postal Point CHN 108 
Hertfordshire County Council 
County Hall, Pegs Lane 
HERTFORD  SG13 8DN 
 
Contact Alison Tinniswood 
Tel 01992 555276 
My ref P06/20/2217-1 
Your ref 6/2020/2217/COND 
E-mail: 
historic.environment@hertfordshire.gov.uk 

 
Date: 15th October 2020 
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